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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 17 September 1979

The Prime Minister has read the paper on
"Handling public sector pay in the context of
cash limits'" which was due for discussion at
E Committee this Thursday. As I informed you,
she did not feel that this paper was in a suit-
able form for Ministerial discussion. In the
circumstances, she has asked that it should be

yut on the agenda as a paper for background
124 £

reading only.

I am sending a copy of this letter to
Martin Vile (Cabinet Office).

M.A; Hall, Esqg.,
HM Treasury.




